From: Partridge,Jason

To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13 025 - 2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:53:52 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

From: Glenn Vollebregt

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 5:20 PM

To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13 025 - 2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hi to whom it may concern.

I am sending in this note in support of establishing a salon at this site.

I have known the owner of this establishment since he was 6 years old. He is a hard working intelligent integrity
driven young man who will provide a much needed service in the community.

Thanks for your consideration.

Glenn Vollebregt



